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Breton, Mary B

From: Yahoo Mail <jimbusque@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 2:33 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: chapter 127-A advanced clean car 11 program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I urge DEP to not go further with this program we are not California and do not want to be like California this is insanity to 
push this unto Maine citizens we cannot afford these cars and we don't want them. This will hurt the lower and middle 
class and the end result is not worth the pain on the people.  
 
Jimmy Busque  
32 forest ave  
Millinocket Maine  


